
 
 

 

 

The safety of our customers and employees is our top priority. Following the release of the 

new guidelines set by the CDC, effective June 1
st
, 2021 we have updated our policy and 

procedures in regards to COVID-19: 

   

 Branch lobbies are now open and available to walk-in customers; appointments are no 

longer required. 

 We will no longer require customers to wear masks in our lobbies if they are fully-

vaccinated.  

 Employees who verify their “fully-vaccinated” status through our internal channels are 

not required to wear masks while at work, but may still choose to do so. 

 Plexi-glass shields are in place at all teller and personal banker stations. 

 Frequent cleaning and sanitizing of high touch surfaces are conducted throughout the 

day. 

 

 

We offer other options for those who want to continue to bank at a distance, such as: 

 Drive up service 

 Night depositories  

 ATMs   

 Online banking 

 Mobile banking and mobile deposit 

You may also call and speak to a customer service representative to discuss how we can help you 

with your banking needs at (314) 428-1000 or (636) 939-2005. 

 


